From:

To: ; London Resort
Subject: Consultation on examination procedure - followup response with regard to engagement
Date: 12 March 2022 10:13:33

Sabotcastle Itd

Unit R1/R2

Northfleet Industrial Estate
Lower Road

Northfleet

Kent

DA11 9SN

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is in response to your request to ascertain whether LRCH have engaged with
interested parties to warrant a further delay in their to the examination of their application.
I can confirm that we have had NO engagement with LRCH in this period. I suspect this is
common across other companies on the estates and the statutory bodies. Therefore, I would
strongly recommend that the examining process proceeds in March. If the application fails
examination, we need this 10 year blight lifted from us permanently. A recommendation to
the secretary of state needs to be made to remove the NSIP status to ensure this ends.

Your sincerely

Peter Lethbridge
Sabotcastle Ltd.
Tel. 01322 383800
Fax. 01322 383801

Email: admini%sabotcastle.co.uk





